
 

 

 

 

September 24, 2009 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

For the past two years, StrateComm has managed marketing and communications for QESPRO 
Environmental Services. The company designed and developed our website, corporate logo, 
identity package, and all of our marketing collateral.  We are incredibly pleased with their 
service. 

Shortly after QESPRO was established in 2007,  we retained StrateComm to brand our new 
company and advise us on how to market ourselves.  Since then, Kathleen Moore along with 
her team of web developers, graphics designers and writers, have provided QESPRO with very 
impressive work. 

When we hired StrateComm, they promised that they would make us look as established as our 
larger competitors.  Our website, www.qespro.com, does just that!  It has been two years and 
we continue to get compliments and positive feedback from clients and prospects.   

Kathleen Moore and her team are talented folks.  I highly recommend StrateComm to any 
organization.  If you would like further information, please contact me on 301-573-7067. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jose′ Rivera 
President 

ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES


